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or email info@networklobby.org. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

In 2020, We The People face consequential decisions about how to respond to a global health 

crisis as well as racism and white supremacy, xenophobia, and economic inequality in our 

nation. These are difficult times, but there are reasons for hope. Across the U.S., people are 

speaking out for justice and advocating for policies to mend the gaps. With a federal election 

coming up, we know that who we elect — at every level of government — matters.  

Nuns on the Bus: The Virtual Tour will highlight the most pressing issues in our nation, 

elevate the lived experiences of those facing the greatest challenges, and help participants 

prepare to vote for the common good on Election Day. Join us on this important journey! 
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